Kind Hearts Foundation
Main Street
San Jose
2nd April, 2007.
Mr. George Brown
General Manager
ABC Corporation
San Jose
Dear Mr. Brown,
I wish to place on record our sincere thanks and gratitude for the donation of $500 which your organization has made for the cause of the underprivileged children.
The money you have sent has been utilized in procuring some basic items of clothing, books for educational purposes and other utility items for these children.
We have enclosed a few photographs of the children with the new items, so that you can see for yourself what happiness you have brought into their lives.
Thank you once again for your generosity and help.  We look forward to your continued patronage.
Thanking You,
Sincerely,
George Martin

